New ear’s baby

Debbie Butler (left) Georgetown Welcome Wagon hostess, was on hand last Monday to present gifts and congratulate
Michele and Michael Pflug who are the proud parents of Christie, Halton Hills first baby of 1994. Born on Jan. 2 at
5:30 am, weighing in at 6-pounds 13-ounces, Christie is Michele and Michael’s first child.
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Glen study public meeting

Heritage Halton Hills has
scheduled a public meeting
regarding the Glen Williams
Heritage Conservation
District Study at the Glen
Town Hall, 7:30 p.m. tomor-
row (Thursday). This meeting
is a follow-up to last

September’s presentation of
the Draft Study documents
carried out by Heritage Halton
Hills in 1992 and 1993.

The purpose of the
Thursday meeting is to dis-
cuss ideas regarding the for-
mation and organization of a

¢:\ru ru \ Aborae. (rr\&h,

0

il

ﬂl
1‘ I

.» e

“—»«,

Vs

A
v

A tranquil view of Glen Williams
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Your independent voice in Halton Hills’

Glen Williams Resident’s
Committee. Discussion will
focus on the means by which
a committee could be formed
who should be represented
and its mandate. The commit-
tees’ primary focus will be to
assist Heritage Halton Hills in
formulating design guidelines
for future development and
infrastructure upgrades in
Glen Williams and the ongo-
ing administration of a
Heritage Conservation
District.

Heritage Halton Hills
intends to table recommenda-
tions and public comment to
the Town Council of Halton
in 1994, followed by an
Ontario Municipal Board
Hearing and enactment of a
Designation By-Law.

The meeting will be chaired
by Steve Foster, current
Chairman of Heritage Halton
Hills. For more information,
contact Eric Connolly at 877-
0739 or 877-6065.
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50 cents includes G.S.T.

tiv tles‘fétake blte out of wmter

n information wxll'be sent home with kmdergarten students sometime dunng the first

‘week back to school as well. On Jan. 13 the studems of Han-ison wﬁl be tma!ed 0a performance

called the Numbers Game at 9:30 am.

A Kennedy Connection meetmg will be held at George Kennedy Publlc School in

“GeOrgetown on Jan. 20, at 7 p.m. in the library. Parents are invited to attend. .
mber meeti the possfbxlxty of using the pmﬁts from cheese sales to he!p the |

near Mﬂton, during the first few’ we'eks back 10 school. Grade 6 students wﬂk have their mp
Jan.10; the Grade 7 students on Jan.17 and the Grade 8 students on Jan 18 Staff and paxents will
| he supervising the three ski trips.

_ Adult day classes at Georgetown District High School will begin on Feb.7. Tne courses bemg
offered are English, Math, Computers, Business and Career Explorations. Registration will take
place in January. To register for adult education classes, contact Sue Grant at 877-6966.
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